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May 5, 2020 
 
Dear La Vista High School Parents and Students,  
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well.  We wish to use this opportunity to provide 
information regarding summer school to our students and families.  With the Covid-19 school closures still 
in place, distance learning will continue during summer school. All La Vista High School students will be 
enrolled in the summer school distance learning program.  Summer school will begin on June 1, 2020 
through June 25, 2020.  Classes will be online from 8:00am until 1:00pm, Monday through Thursday. 
Each student will be enrolled in two courses during the summer program.  Their first class will run from 
8am until 10:20 am and the second class will run from 10:35am until 1:00pm.   As our La Vista students 
are working to recover and earn credit , enrollment in the two courses and the possible 10 credits can 
help them get back on track to meet graduation requirements.  
 
As a requirement of the summer school program, each student will need to attend and participate in each 
class everyday. Teachers will take attendance for each class at the beginning of and at just prior to the 
end of each period.  Students are expected to log into their online Google Classroom at 8:00am and 
10:20 am for their first class and again at 10:30 and 12:50 for their second class.  Attendance is critical for 
student success and students may be dropped if they miss more than two days in each class.. 
 
As a reminder, all La Vista High School students will be enrolled in summer school.  If you do not want 
your student to attend our summer program, please contact the appropriate school counselor through one 
of the following options by May 14, 2020: 
 

Iris Rangel 714 447-5533 irangel@fjuhsd.org 
 
Unless otherwise contacted, all La Vista students will be enrolled in available summer school courses 
based on needed graduation requirements and course availability  Students will be able to log onto their 
Aeries student portal to view their student portal to see their summer schedule on May 29, 2020.  Finally, 
the entire administration, counselors, teachers, and staff want to share that we miss our students and we 
wish each of our families the best and hope everyone is healthy.  This is a very challenging time for our 
families, and we are hopeful that we will have our students back on campus in August. If you have any 
questions, feel free to contact your student’s counselor or myself at 714 -447-7827. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Gary Day 
Assistant Principal 
La Vista / La Sierra High School 
 
 


